The Northside music room has adopted the motto:
Tell me, I forget. Show me, I remember. Involve me, I understand.

In the Northside Music Room students learn the basics of musical pitch, rhythm, form, reading
and notating, listening, instruments of the orchestra, and time signatures. These concepts are
taught through many different mediums including singing, movement, dance, xylophones,
drums, recorders, body percussion, and other unpitched percussion instruments.

Please come in to Northside and check out all the fun things going on in the music room!

African Ensembile is an after school program available to 5th graders. It meets every
Thursday from 3:10-4:10. This ensemble teaches students the importance of teamwork, focus,
listening, respect, and following a leader all through challenging African-inspired music. We
have two concerts throughout the year. If you are interested in attending a concert, please call
the Northside office for information.



Northside Chorus is a 5th grade choir that meets Thursday mornings during school
starting 2nd semester. We sing basic unison and two-part harmony songs highlighting both
popular music and traditional folk music from around the world. The Northside Chorus performs
in one concert at the end of the school year.



